Squaw Butte chapter BCHI meeting May 7, 2020 by Zoom

Meeting called to order at 7 pm
Present by video: Rob, Ron, Bill and Chris, Charles and Lorraine, Bill
Selkirk, Tracy Zamzow, Arlynn and Dave, Phil and Kay and myself

Financial report by Bill Holt was accepted

Rob Adawms: Forest service says that camping is closed until July

Any service days will not involve camping for now.

Peace Creek workday June &

Sturgills Peak workday June 20

Day ride May 17 will be changed from Wilson Creek to Succor Creek.
Wilson Creek has been overvun with bikers lately. No shared food after
rides.

Yard sale canceled

Sawyer workshop probably on May 30 will be limited to 8 or less people.
Forest service has extended sawyer certifications for 1 year.

Bill Holt, foundation business

A virtual meeting was held March 23 and 2 grants were awarded. $200
was awarded to the Panhandle chapter and $400 to the Portneuf chapter.
Balance of $7,051.44

Bill Holt is now vice president and Tim Palmer is president of the

foundation.

Meeting adjourned at 7:28 pm
Submitted by Heather Donesky



